
 Hello 
 
    HB 4145 is an illegal attack upon the rights of Oregonians . The bill violates both the 2nd and 4th 
Amendments of the American Constitution and that of Oregon as well . 
                                                                                                                                    Sincerely 
                                                                                                                                                      Aebe mac Gill 
                                                                                                                                                          North Powder , OR 
 


